Public Utilities Committee Meeting
October 3, 2025, 12:00

Attendees: Chairman Porter, Andy Lubonovic, Verdantas; Shannon, Siteworx Unlimited; Sarah
Kovacs, Northeast Ohio Trenching; Mark Manfroni, CMG; Admin Assistant Galicki

Porter called the meeting to order for the Fairview/Hazelwood/Hemlock Culvert project bid
opening. Four bids were opened from CMG Contracting ($97,650), Grade Line, Inc. ($111,913),
Northeast Ohio Trenching Services, Inc. ($119,260), and SiteWorx Unlimited, LLC ($160,445).
The low bid was $97,650 and the high bid was $160,445.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:09 p.m.
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